
   

Selectboard 
September 28th, 2018 
Town Offices 
Open Session 
9:00 am 

 
The open session of the Selectboard of the Town of Whately was called to order on September 28th, 
2018 at 9:00 am by the Chair, Jonathan Edwards. Present were Selectboard members Fredrick Orloski, 
and Joyce Palmer-Fortune (via remote video connection). Town Administrator Brian Domina was also 
present.  
 
Jonathan informed the audience that Joyce was participating remotely in the meeting due to geographic 
distance and that all votes would need to be done by roll call vote.  
 
Review grant application and vote to apply for infrastructure funding (Complete Streets 
Program) 
 

Brian reviewed the proposed grant application with the Board. The grant application will be submitted 
to MassDOT for the Complete Streets program. The application request $297,111 to complete nine 
transportation related projects in the Town with the objective of making the Town’s roads safer for all 
users (motorists, pedestrians, cyclists, etc…). A motion was made and seconded to submit the grant 
application to MassDOT. Roll call vote:  Joyce, yes - Fred, yes - Jonathan, yes. All in Favor.   

Brian will submit the grant application to MassDOT prior to the October 1st deadline.  

 
Adjourn – 9:14 am  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
_____________________________ 
Brian Domina, Town Administrator 
 
Documents List on File in the Selectboard Office 
 
Complete Streets Application  
 


